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We pray for the sick of the parish family. 

  Kai Anthony Hill, Janette Heaton, Kathleen Whewell, Rachel Horrocks, Ann Thomas, Joanne Sullivan, Joanna 
Conway, Josie Beetson, Bertha Pearce, Greta Carus, Andrew Brown, Andrew Southworth,  

The retired priests, Mary Jean Merrin, Sandra Reddy, Laura Isherwood, Mary Tipping, Jenny Burke, Sheila Foulds, 
Irene Birds. 

Sacrament of Baptism:  Please collect a green leaflet from back of the churches. 
                           Sacrament of Marriage: 6 Months’ notice must be given before the date of marriage. 

Masses received this week: Ann, Ken & Mark Braiden (RIP), Fred & Betty Stamp (RIP),  
Fr Gary sss (RIP) John, Ida & Edna Thorpe (RIP) Jack, Annie& Anne Thompson (RIP) John Harris (sick) 

Elizabeth Johnson( thanksgiving) Vincent Gillet (A) John Eddleston Senior (A) Thanks giving for successful 
operation, Jean Namik (LD) 

  
 

The Parish 200 Club! 
 

St. Peter’s. 
£50 No 77 Emma McPartland 

        £25 No 89 Mary Comberbach 
 

The Priory. 
£50 No 141 Fr Shaun 

    £25 No 64 Veronica Utterbridge.  
 
Last week’s Collections for the 
Parish: 

£ 776.61 
 

  Standing orders for October. 
£1905.00 

This week’s Mass Timetable  
 

Monday: St Peter’s Church 10am 
Tuesday: St Peter’s Church 10am 
Wednesday: St Pauls School 10am 
Thursday: No Mass 
Friday:  St Peter’s School 10am 

 
Saturday: St Peter’s Church  

6pm Vigil 
 

Sunday: St Peter’s 9am 
The Priory at 10:30am 

Email: shaun.braiden@dioceseofsalford.org.uk Telephone: 0125451417. Registered Charity No:250037 26th Nov 23 
 

 
 
 
 

Parish Priest: 
Fr Shaun Braiden 

 

Reconciliation/ Confessions 

These will be held at St Peter’s on the 
first Saturday of each month at       
11-15am until 11-45 am. The next 
one being 2nd December. This is due 
to there being very few attending.  

 

  

The Priory upon request. 

 

 

 

St John Vianney’s 5:15pm un5l 5:45 

The Priory upon request 

 Parish Virtual Christmas 
Fair  

 Please make sure you have 
collected your forms from the 

back of the churches this 
weekend, if you have already got 

your form, then this must be 
returned no later than 3rd 

December. 

We have amazing prizes; you 
won’t be disappointed. 

The Virtual Christmas Fair will 
start on Monday 4th December at 
6-30 live on the St Oscar Romero 
Facebook page then every evening 

finishing on 8th.  

You have got to be in it to win.  

 

  

 

 

Food Bank. 

Thank you for your donations each 
week, we still need Christmas 
items, we will use the items for 
either the food bank or the reverse 
advent Calendar collection to ensure 
we reach all those in need, helping 
to making a difference.  

Piety Stalls. 

Items are now available at the back of 
the churches. Please consider 
supporting your church and sending 
religious cards.  

Reverse Advent Calendar. 

Why not make a difference to a 
struggling family this Christmas! 
Simply purchase an extra item in 
your shopping and help make a 

hamper as the festive feast 
approaches.  

These hampers can be brought to 
church and handed out locally. 

Just a thought. But more than an 
act! 

Thankyou. 

Firstly, to our school children from 
St Peter’s who spent time on Friday 
in Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament. 

To our parishioners who came along 
to pray.  

Finally, to Deacon Luke Bradbury 
who led the Eucharistic devotion 
and Benediction. 



 
 


